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Erin Jessee is a Human Security Postdoctoral Fellow with the Liu Institute for Global Issues at the 
University of British Columbia in Vancouver, Canada. She holds a doctoral degree in the Humanities 
from Concordia University in Montréal. In addition to several recent peer-reviewed articles, she is 
writing a manuscript on the political uses of history surrounding the Rwandan genocide in 1994 and 
the Bosnian War from 1992 to 1995. In addition, she has recently launched a new research program 
that assesses domestic and international efforts to locate, identify, and repatriate the victims of the 
1994 Rwandan genocide from the perspective of Rwandan survivors. 
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